
 

Dear Colleague, 

 

You are aware that IPA has started a campaign #ProtectChildrenOfWar.  

We are grateful for your support. Now as a next step, we are launching a petition with special focus on 

children in Aleppo. 

This time we aim to collect signatures from individual Health care providers. 

Please click here to fill out the Petition or you can fill the below attached form. 

#protectchildrenofwar 

 

After signing the petition, please consider sharing this petition with 

other colleagues that you know personally. 

 

Regards, 

Zulfiqar Bhutta 

President, IPA 

 

William Keenan 

Executive Director, IPA  

Naveen Thacker 

Coordinator of Development, IPA 

http://mandrillapp.com/track/click/30501910/ipa-world.org?p=eyJzIjoiVjN5WHZPTE5TSk50UjdXdHA1clE2dXh4RGt3IiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMDUwMTkxMCxcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwOlxcXC9cXFwvaXBhLXdvcmxkLm9yZ1xcXC9pcGEtcGV0aXRpb24ucGhwXCIsXCJpZFwiOlwiOGQyYjM1Mjk3ZTYyNDM5M2FiMWM1YTIyOTFkNDUzYmFcIixcInVybF9pZHNcIjpbXCIzMjg5MDVjMjU0NzZhMjAxODRjYmM2MWQ1Njc3NTM1MTk4NGNkZDY0XCJdfSJ9

